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WEEKLY FOCUS:  We wear our uniform proudly 

 

 

Term 2 Week 2  

 

blic Schoo l 
Mulyan 

Dear Parents, Carers and families, 

 

Welcome back to Term 2. I'm not quite sure 

where Term 1 went but it was so fast.  

Traditionally Term 2 is a time of winter sports 

including our PSSA Sports knock out competi-

tions. This allows many of our students to 

compete against other schools in a range of 

sports and demonstrate their wonderful 

sportsmanship and team spirit. We wish them 

all well. If you are having trouble getting your 

child to a sport please contact the office and I 

am sure we can assist. We'd hate for them to 

miss out. Talking of sports, I would like to ex-

tend our congratulations to all of those stu-

dents who have been selected in Western Re-

gion teams so far including our two dancers 

Kate and Emily who were selected for the 

State Dance Ensemble.  

Don't forget to join us for our Mother's Day 

celebrations this week. The P&C have organ-

ised a stall where gifts can be purchased by 

students for Thursday morning and Friday. At 

$6 a gift this is great value and allows children 

to feel the excitement of choosing a gift for 

those they love and paying for it. The annual 

Mother's Day concert will be held on Friday 

and I can't wait to see the performances of our 

youngest students on stage. This is always a 

wonderful occasion and I hope you can join us 

for it. 

 

Teachers started this term with 2 days of train-

ing on recognising and supporting our students 

who have high potential in the areas of sport, 

academics, social skills and creative arts. It was 

a wonderful opportunity to take at look at the 

individual students in our classes and reflect 

on their skills and abilities. We also then re-

flected on how we might best support those 

students to pursue developing their skill and 

abilities should they choose to do so. We will 

continue to work on these plan over the next 

few weeks in our staff meetings and publish 

our plan to our community.  Your feedback is 

always so helpful when we are considering 

how we do things and where to next so please 

feel free to send us an email or participate in 

the survey that will come out shortly. 

Speaking of opportunities, we had seven stu-

dents sit for a place in our Selective online 

school, Aurora last week. This is done online 

outside school and can be very daunting for 

young people. We wished them all the best 

last week and can't wait to see their results. 

Extension work is a part of everyday teaching 

and learning activities within our classrooms 

for those students who require it. Our training 

also threw a focus on how we do this to allow 

all students to achieve their academic poten-

tial. 

As always, I would like to thank our families for 

their support throughout last term. We look 

forward to working with you again this term 

and please don't hesitate to ring if you have 

concerns or ideas to make this place even 

better. 

 

Kind regards, 

Cath Briggs  // Principal  



 

 

MERIT AWARD Mia Ward  BRONZE LITERACY 

Isla Quinn Kaidence Hunt  AWARD  PRO BLUE  

Jax Hodgson  Maddison Tarrant  Max Ryan 

Gabby Carlos   Sophie Rankin  

Kodah Pollard GOLD BOOK   

Sienna Barrett AWARDS   

Ruby Tidswell  Corban Hyland    

Caiden Butler  Lydia O’Brien   

Matilda Wills  Dean Williams    

Luna Grace  Samuel French    

Matthew Hoggett  Ryan Hengen   

Savannah Budge  Darcy Peterson    

Laisha Caculitan  Nixon Blair    

Kaiesha Brien     

     

PRIMARY AWARDEES - WEEK 10 

INFANTS AWARDEES - WEEK 11 

MERIT AWARD Shannon Parker  Literacy Pro Red  

Ruby Ward  Callum Synnerdahl  

Leu Boon Caculitan   Lucas Turner   

Madyson Hartwig PRINCIPAL AWARDS   

Alexander French Hugh Southwell   

Amelia Horne Crystal Thornhill   

Azalea Bronish     

Amira Parker  MARVELLOUS   

Beau Thompson  MULLIGRUBBER   

Savannah Sargent Jordan Mowll    

Vander Judd    

Hunter Taylor  Literacy Pro Blue   

Ravenna Blackmore Amelia Heathwood   

Sienna Acret    

Michael Anderson     

C 

O 

N 

G 

R 

A 

T 

U 

L 

A 

T 

I 

O 

N 

S 



 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/ IMPORTANT DATES 

Tuesday 6th May  Pie Drive Orders Due  

Wednesday 7th May  Assembly 3-6 

Thursday 8th May Mothers Day Stall 
Cowra Eisteddfod—Warradah  

Friday 9th May Mothers Day Concert—K-2  

Tuesday 13th May NRL Stage 2 and Stage 3 League Girl only Gala Day 

Wednesday 14th May Assembly K-2 

Thursday 15th May Yr5 & Yr6 Science Lesson—CHS start 

Friday 16th May District Cross Country  

Monday 19th May Western PSSA Soccer Trials—Dubbo  

Wednesday 16th May Assembly—3-6  

Thursday 22nd May Pie Drive—Collection 

Monday 26th May PSSA Netball 

Monday 26th—Thursday 29th  CWA Public Speaking—Orange 

Wednesday 28th May Assembly K-2 
P&C Meeting—Mulan Administration Building 7pm 

Thursday 29th May Cowra Eisteddfod—Boys & Girls Dance   

Friday 30th May  Reconciliation Family Day 
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Connor is a valued member of 1G. 

Academically, Connor consistently demonstrates a 
strong work ethic and a thirst for knowledge. He 

eagerly participates in class discussions, asks 
insightful questions, and takes on challenges with 

determination and perseverance. His curiosity 
knows no bounds, and he is always eager to 

explore new concepts and ideas. 

One of Connor's most admirable qualities is the 
genuine kindness and compassion he shows 

towards others. For a 6 year old he demonstrates 
amazing empathy. He is a very protective and 

loyal friend to his classmates. 

Connor has a big group of friends and is always 
willing to include others and make his circle of 

friends even wider. Connor also has a very 
welcoming personality and he is sensitive to the 
needs of others. If someone is upset or needs help 

Connor is the first one there to lend assistance and 
cheer them up. He goes out of his way to include 

classmates in activities, offer help to those in need, 

and always has a kind word to share. 

I am so proud to present the April Star of the Month to 

Connor Milburn.  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


